
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

We didn’t have a celebration assembly this week but a special well done goes to 

Chloe Hodgson for her good work award last week. 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 96.3%  Owls 93.5%  Flamingos 93.7%  Eagles 97.2%  Toucans 95.2% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.3%  

 

 

Whole School Cinema Trip For a special treat for all of our pupils, we are arranging a 

viewing of the film Elf for Puffins, Owls and Flamingos and for Eagles and Toucans to see 

Paddington 2 all on Wednesday 13th December.  The cost of the tickets will be provided but 

we ask for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the coach transport. Further 

details will be sent home soon.  
 

 

 

School Menu Change Please note that Tuesday’s menu will now be roast turkey/leek 

and potato bake and Wednesday’s will now be chicken nuggets/sweet and sour vegetables 

and rice. 
 

 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
13th November – School Photos 

24th November – Non Uniform Day 

25th November – Bawburgh Christmas Craft Fayre 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the village hall. 
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2017 Friday Bulletin  

Christmas Fayre The Friends’ Christmas Fayre this year will take place on Saturday 

2nd December between 12 noon and 2 p.m.   
 

Donations for the tombola stall and unwanted, good quality toys and books would be very 

welcome and can be brought into school by Friday, 24th November.  
 

Also, we are holding a non-uniform day in school on Friday, 24th November to support The 

Friends’. We ask for a £1 contribution on the day from those wearing non-uniform, with 

funds raised going towards games and activities at the Fayre. Thank you. 

 


